To whom it may concern

One of our main concerns is about the developer adding a second story (1st floor) where there is only one
story in the existing structure I think they might try to get away with taking the 1st floor up to the top of the
Gable roof and add a flat roof at that height, that would totally overshadow/overlook our homes. (see photos
already submitted by email to planning@camden.gov.uk/elizabeth beaumont@camden.gov.uk on 8/4/2016
as part of objection/comments on this appeal.)

Using the change of use application does not actually permit an increase to original bulk of
existing warehouses, but they could try to wing it, once its got past this appeal stage.

There is no detail elevations, no cross sections, no roof details, no floor surfaces. In fact no detail at all!
What about ventilation and windows.

More over the current congestion and obtrusive noise in the alley is already unbearable. Also there is no
information about access gate/ rubbish bins /service access on this application.

This application gives no details at all and is not acceptable in this format.

Diane Ross
Pat Gibson



